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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, September 07, 2012 2:49 PM
To: Shane Nolan
Cc: 'Dennis Dettloff'
Subject: RO2969, 15803 East 14th Street, in San Leandro, CA

Dear Mr. Nolan, 
 
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) has received the August 7, 2012 letter stating it has been more than sixty 
days since Antea Group submitted a Case Closure Request for Unocal #6277 located at 15803 East 14th Street in San 
Leandro, ACEH case number RO2969.  We have not completed review of the report and require more time to review it.  
We anticipate providing comments within approximately two weeks. 
 
Regards, 
Keith Nowell 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


